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Good morning Chairman Schaible and members of the Senate Education 

Committee. My name is Heather Kapella and I am a program administrator and 

the State School Nurse Consultant in the Division of Special Health Services for 

the North Dakota Department of Health. I do not have testimony for Senate Bill 

2235, relating to the creation of a school nurse grant program, but want to let 

you know I am available virtually to answer questions, if needed. Thank you. 
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